
O f f i c i a l   

GPO Box 594  Canberra  ACT  2601 Australia • Telephone: 02 6274 7111 • Facsimile: 02 6257 2505  
Website: www.infrastructure.gov.au  ABN  86 267 354  017 

O f f i c i a l   

Norfolk Island Teacher Consultative Committee – Communique #5 

The Committee met on Friday 1 October to continue discussions in relation to 
transition from NSW at the conclusion of the 2021 school year.  

Queensland officials provided further clarification on a number of employment 
related matters that are being considered in consultation with NSW officials.  

The Committee noted that responses have now been provided for the full list of 
questions put to the Committee by the NSW Teachers Federation Staff 
Representative. Additional questions raised by teaching staff have been taken on 
notice.  

The Committee will meet again on Thursday 7 October 2021. 

Sarah Vandenbroek 
Chair – Norfolk Island Teacher Consultative Committee


